
July 20, 2015 

Public Utilities Commission 
Debra Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 1 O 
Concord NH 03301 

Dear Executive Director Debra Howland, 

I'm writing to request the Public Utilities Commission to reject the agreement between Liberty 
Utilities and Tennessee Gas. 

I represent the residents of Richmond NH who overwhelmingly reject this agreement proposal. The 
Tennessee Pipeline is oversized and would leave ratepayers subsidizing a project which exports 
gas with little or no benefit to the citizens of southern NH. 

The impact of this agreement will have a negative effect on property use, the environment, property 
values and the health and safety of our citizens. These issues have not been fully analyzed. It is my 
opinion that the negative effects of this agreement do not outweigh the benefits for NH citizens. 

Given the significance of the Northeast Energy Direct project to the host communities, please 
ensure that the negative impacts of this proposal are alleviated by rejecting the unnecessary Liberty 
Utilities Transportation Agreement. 

It is my opinion that the NED Pipeline is extremely oversized as a means to export gas with little or 
no benefit to NH ratepayers unless they happen to own Kinder Morgan stock. 

Thank y~u J;5 ~our seriou-?cons;k 

Represe~lite~min Til;:{'. 
District 12 Cheshire County 
Room 301 
Legislative Office Building 
Concord NH 03301 


